
South Bay Community Concert Association 
From your SBCCA Leadership 

August 18, 2022 
 

 

2022-2023 SEASON UPDATE: FINAL SEASON 
We are excited that this season’s performances start in a mere 2 months!!  

250 Subscribers have already reserved their season tickets.   

Tickets will be mailed to them in early September.   
 

********      Saturdays @ 7:00 p.m.      ******* 

October 22nd – new date Side Street Strutters 

November 5th – new date Merl Hobbs 

January 14th  Hits and Grins 

February 18th  Atlantic City Boys 

April 15th  The Three Divas 

 

There is still time to purchase a season subscription.   

If your check is received after 8/20, your tickets will be at will-call. 

Tickets to single shows can be ordered on our website: www.sbconcerts.org   

---------------------------------------- 
 

Please join us in giving well-deserved pats on the back to Danny Blake & Lori Logan 
for working with entertainers, agents and our venue to arrange all performances. 

Danny is our new Vice-President, thanks to Lori teaching him the ropes.   
 

For 50 years, SBCCA’s board & volunteers have brought quality entertainers from 
all over North America to perform in Redondo Beach at reasonable ticket prices.  

We are grateful to have shared these great shows and memories with you.  
This upcoming season will be just as enjoyable and memorable!  

   
 
 

- All performances are held at 7:00 PM in the Redondo Union High School Auditorium – 
S.E. Corner of Pacific Coast Hwy and Diamond, Redondo Beach CA 90277 

 

http://www.sbconcerts.org/

